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FTSE Russell Quarterly Review Changes Suspended Stocks - 
September 2024 - Update 

 

27 September 2024 

Further to the notice issued on 20 September 2024 regarding FTSE Russell Quarterly Review Changes Suspended 
Stocks - September 2024 - Update, The Star Entertainment Group (Australia, BD5ZR98) and Hanwha Aerospace 
(Korea, 6772671) have resumed trading. 
 
The previously communicated review changes for The Star Entertainment will now be effective on Monday, 07 October 
2024 (i.e. after the close of business on Friday, 04 October 2024) for The Star Entertainment. 
 
Additionally, the previously communicated review changes for Hanwha Aerospace (Korea, 6772671) originally scheduled 
for 23 September 2024 will now be effective on Wednesday, 09 October 2024 (i.e. after the close of business on 
Tuesday, 08 October 2024). As the demerger event (notice) occurred during the suspension period, the related review 
changes for Hanwha Aerospace will also be applied to the spun-off entity Hanwha Industrial Solutions (Korea, BS601C8) 
on Wednesday, 09 October 2024 (i.e. after the close of business on Tuesday, 08 October 2024). 
  
 
  
  
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
 
Australia 

 
+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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